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June 5, 2014 

 

 

Roger Hodge 

642 Hall Ave 

Saint Paul MN 55107 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 642 Hall Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Hodge: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 3, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the above-referenced matter be withdrawn due to 

improper codes being issued.  Please note that DSI inspector will re-issue new Order under the 

correct code. 

 

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner 

 John Ross 

 Paula Seeley 
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